
   Pulaski Music Boosters 
      http://www.pulaskimusicboosters.net      PO Box 441, Pulaski WI 54162 

 
  
 
Hello everyone! The holidays are just around the corner and the planning is well under way. 
 
Our upcoming 13th Annual “Chilirific Musicpalooza" is just around the corner – Sunday, February 5, 2023, from 
11:30am – 3:30pm. This wonderful fundraising event is a fun way for family and friends to gather, enjoy good food and 
great music, and support the PHS Music Department. Tremendous performances will be given throughout the day by 
PCMS and PHS Jazz groups, PHS Choir groups, and PCMS and PHS Bands. Proceeds from this year’s event will be 
used to offset transportation costs for the PHS and PCMS Music Department’s upcoming trip to Pasadena, CA. 
 
All presale tickets for this year’s event will be sold virtually. You can purchase tickets by visiting 
https://pulaskimusicboosters.ludus.com/index.php.  Each family is being asked to buy or sell five (5) tickets at a cost of 
$10 for adults or $7 for Students. Children 3 years and under are admitted free of charge. Tickets will also be available 
at the door for $15 for adults and $10 for students.  
 
Each ticket pays for: 

• All-you-care-to-eat chili. Dessert is also included. Soda and water will be available for purchase.  

• Entertainment provided by our talented PHS and PCMS music department students.  
 
 
Raffles for many great prizes will take place throughout the afternoon. If you have an item you wish to donate as a 
raffle prize, please contact Nikki Love at 920-676-0013 or nikkilove1981@gmail.com. 
 
A Silent Auction for theme baskets will also take place and we are asking each family to donate a $5 item for one of 
these baskets. Please see the enclosed slip for the specific “theme” category you’ve been assigned, as well as the 
additional themes we will be using. Please feel free to donate more than one item from your theme or an item from one 
of the other themes. We will also gladly accept donations of baskets to use for this event. Your donations can be 
dropped off at the band room or the choir room at any time. Please address any questions regarding these theme 
baskets to Jen Rhoades (920) 562-6194 or jstachura@aol.com or Dena Koehn (920) 660-6055 or 
Dakoehn@msn.com.  
 
Of course, we also hope you’ll take the opportunity to help at the event – we always have a lot of fun! The volunteer 
and other donation needs will be found on the Music Booster Website. 

http://www.pulaskimusicboosters.net 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the 13th Annual Chilirific Musicpalooza! Bring all your relatives, friends, and 
neighbors to enjoy a great afternoon of food, music, and fun. 

 
 

Nikki Love, Chilirific Musicpalooza Event Chair 
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